
  

                  
Governing Board Special Meeting of 

March 16, 2020 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the  
George R. Gordon Education Center on March 16, 2020. The special meeting  
began with closed session at 10:40 a.m., followed by public session at 10:50 a.m. 

 

 

Chancellor Recruitment Timeline Revised  

Due to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and the subsequent transition from 

face-to-face to remote operations by the District, the Governing Board decided to 

postpone the initial interviews with candidates for the permanent chancellor search for 30 

days.  The approval of the revised timeline would allow the Governing Board to begin its 

initial candidate interviews on April 14, 2020.   

 

  
  

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON MARCH 25, 2020, AT 6:00 P.M. THE  

GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER,  

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA, 94553 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Vicki Gordon, Secretary 

(Ward 2) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) • Greg Enholm (Ward 5) • Shreejal Luitel, Student Trustee 
 

 

 


